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Thank you for visiting the tannin handbook. The entire handbook has been reformatted and 
revised and can be reached via the same address as before. Please select this link to be taken to 
the site now: http://www.users.muohio.edu/hagermae 
 
In addition, there is a new website about the activities and publications in the Hagerman lab: 
http://chemistry.muohio.edu/hagerman 
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